
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Emergency Vehicle Driver Training (EVDT): Certificate Reminder 
 
Students who complete EVDT after September 1, 2025, will automatically receive a SC Fire Academy certificate. 
With proper documentation, they can also earn an IFSAC certificate. 
 

To qualify, students must complete one of the following within 18 months of completing the course: 
 

• Submit a copy of a Class E or Class B (CDL) license to SCFA.Reciprocity@llr.sc.gov  
o The student’s SCFID number must be written or typed in the upper left corner of the 

submitted document. Requests without an SCFID number or partial documents will not 
be accepted. Requests must be clear and legible.  

 

• Complete the Over-the-Road Skills Test Download Skill Sheet 
o Proof of completion must also be sent to SCFA.Reciprocity@llr.sc.gov 

 
 

Any student who completed EVDT before September 1, 2025, and wishes to obtain an accredited certificate 
must complete both of the following. 

1. Challenge the current exam, and 
2. Submit proof of Class E or B (CDL) license or the completed Over-the-Road Test to 

SCFA.Reciprocity@llr.sc.gov  
a. The student’s SCFID number must be written or typed in the upper left corner of the submitted 

license. Requests without an SCFID number or partial documents will not be accepted. Requests 
must be clear and legible.  

 
 

This challenge option is available until February 2027. After that date, the exam will no longer be offered. 
Challenge directions can be found here.  

 
 
 

Questions? Contact Erick Adams  
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